
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ref. No. DSW-Med.Check-up/2013-2014/                                           July 5, 2013 

 
To, 

The Director, Principal, HOD, 
Churchagate/Juhu/ Pune Campus 

 
Sub: - Medical Check-up Camp 2013-14 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

  This is to inform you that the University Medical Check-up Camp will be 

organized by the Department of Students’ Welfare in collaboration with the L.T. 

College of Nursing for the new entrants Jr. Sr. & P.G. students of all the Conducted 

Colleges at Churchgate, Juhu and Pune Campuses. 

 
  The details of the Medical Check-up Camps are as follows:- 

 
Campus Date Time Venue 

1)Churchgate Aug, 26, 27 
& 28, 2013 

8.00 am 
onwards 

L.T. College Nursing,  
5th floor 

2)Juhu 

 

Sept,02 & 03 

, 2013 
 

9.00 am 

onwards 

Juhu Campus, Hostel  

 

3)Pune Sept. 5 & 6 
2013 

9.00 am 
onwards 

Pune Campus Hostel 

   

  College are requested to kindly submit the Medical Check-up fee of Rs.35/- 

per student for the year 2013-14 to the Department of Students’ Welfare latest by 

August 20, 2013. The cheque should be drawn in the name of “Registrar, SNDT 

Women’s University. 

 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 
 

The following test will be conducted at the Medical Check-up Camp’. 
 Blood Check-up (Blood Group and Hemoglobin) 

 Height, Weight and B.P 

 Dental Check-up 

 Eye Check-up 

 Physical Examination 

 
  An Orientation cum Exhibition on “General Health Care” will also be 

organized. 

 

  The colleges are requested to kindly provide us the following:- 
 

1) List of names of all the F.Y. Students (Jr/Sr/PG) with Class, Div, Roll No. & 

Faculty to be sent to us by August 10, 2013. 

2) Kindly depute the name of a Faculty who will have to accompany the student 

classwise. 

 
  It has been observed that only 50% of the students population attend the 

Medical Camp. This camp has proved beneficial for many students. 65% students 

have been anemia, 1% students are detected Thalassemia, 30% students are 

having dental problems, 25% students are having Eye problems, 40% students are 

having menstruation problems.   Hence it is compulsory for all the students to 

attend this Medical Check-Up Camp. Health Care follow-up if required, for the 

students will also be looked into. 

 
  Looking forward to receiving the above details and your kind help and 

cooperation towards conducting the Medical Check-up Camp successfully. 

 
    Thanking you, 
                                                                                    Yours Faithfully, 

 
 

         (Dr. Linda R. Dennis)                                        (Dr. S. Kumudhavalli) 
  Dean of Students’ (Addl. Charge)                                       Registrar 


